
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

The Share and Care, Loss Support Group will welcome Rose “Cookie” Tarquinio to 
speak to us on "Resilience and Grief, and the Obstacles that get in your way of re-

creating yourself".  You do not have to be a part of this group to join us, everyone is 
welcome. This event will be held at the church on Wednesday, August 27th at 5 PM.  

We will also enjoy a pizza supper together. Please sign up if you plan to attend so the 
speaker can prepare accordingly and we can make sure to have plenty of pizza. A sign 

up sheet will be in the Welcome Center on the  
easel in the corner. If you have any questions 

please contact, Darlene Smith, Kathy Rohrer 
or Lynda Lagan. 
 
 

 
Vacation Bible School was this past week! A big  
thank you to Linda Stempka, Jen Cornwell, and all  

those who were able to help.  
 

 
 

 
 
Supper Club will be this Saturday, August 16th at 6 PM at Olive Garden on Peach Street. 

Sign up today in the Welcome Center on the easel in the corner. If you have any 
questions please contact the church office. 

 
Church Meetings this week on Tuesday, August 12th 

 Trustees at 6 PM 
 Finance at 6 PM 

 Church Council at 7 PM 

The Flash 
Summit United 

Methodist Church 
 

August 8, 2025 

NEW MEMBERS!  
We will be accepting new members on 
Sunday September 7th.  Please let the 

church office know if you are interested in 

becoming a member. 


